
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
14 April 2025  
 
 

Matthew Flinders (Marina) Bridge to temporarily close for maintenance 

 
 
Gladstone Regional Council would like to advise residents the Matthew Flinders (Marina) Bridge on  
Bryan Jordan Drive will be undergoing essential maintenance on Wednesday 16 April.  
 
The bridge will be closed for maintenance for approximately eight hours from 7am to 3pm to all road 
vehicles and unavailable for watercraft requiring a bridge lift.  
 
Bridge closure date: Wednesday 16 April 2025 
Duration: 7am to 3pm. 
 
Council apologises for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciates your understanding during  
this period. 
 
Please contact Council on (07) 4970 0700 regarding any issues or concerns. 
 
 
ENDS 
 
 
 
 
 


